
Notice type Notice number Local authority
Commencement 
date Description

Development 
location

Plannning 
permission number Submission date Owner Builder Designer Assigned Certifier

Certificate of 
Compliance on 
Completion

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0065534KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Jun-20

2 Storey Dwelling, 
entrance, 
wastewater 
treatment system, 
connection to group 
water scheme, 
soakpits and all 
associated site works 
@ Brickana, Gowran, 
Co. Kilkenny

R712, Gowran, 
kilkenny 19/919 16-Jun-20

Owner name:
Thomas & Una 
Coogan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Brickana
Gowran, Gowran, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Thomas & Una 
Coogan
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Brickana
Gowran, Gowran, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0065552KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Jun-20

The construction of a 
bungalow, new 
entrance, installation 
of a wastewater 
treatment system 
and polishing filter 
and all ancillary site 
works 

Gurteen, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny 19914 15-Jun-20

Owner name:
Jane  Hurley 
Owner company:
Desmond Condell 
Engineering Ltd 
Owner address:
Gurteen 
Castlecomer , 
Castlecomer , 
kilkenny, R95DE2A 

Builder name:
Jane  Hurley 
Builder company:
Desmond Condell 
Engineering Ltd 
Builder address:

  
    Gurteen 
Castlecomer , 
Castlecomer , 
kilkenny, R95DE2A   

Designer name:
Patrick Byrne
Designer address:
PDS
Lismard House
Tullow Street, 
Carlow, carlow

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0065667KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Jun-20

Construction of a 
detached garage

Field House, Conahy, 
Jenkinstown, 
kilkenny 2026 16-Jun-20

Owner name:
Ciaran McCann
Owner company:

Owner address:
Field House,
Conahy
KILKENNY, KILKENNY, 
kilkenny, R95H348

Builder name:
Ciaran McCann
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Field House,
Conahy
KILKENNY, KILKENNY, 
kilkenny, R95H348  

Designer name:
Ciaran McCann
Designer address:
Field House,
Conahy
KILKENNY, KILKENNY, 
kilkenny, R95H348

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0065528KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 29-Jun-20

erection of 
extensions and 
alterations to 
existing dwelling and 
all associated site 
works

10 Rushbrook, 
kilkenny, R95 K0V2 19898 15-Jun-20

Owner name:
Aidan O Hara
Owner company:

Owner address:
10 Rushbrook
Drakelands, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Larry Comerford
Builder company:
Larry Comerford 
construction 
Builder address:

  
    Damerstown
Castlecomer, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0065524KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Jun-20

Dwelling house with 
treatment system & 
soil polishing filter 
and all associated 
site works at 
Corstown, 
Kilmanagh, Co. 
Kilkenny

Unnamed Road, 
Kilmanagh, kilkenny 19/613 12-Jun-20

Owner name:
Breda & John Teehan 
& Bissett
Owner company:

Owner address:
Birchfield
Kells Road, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Breda & John Teehan 
& Bissett
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Birchfield
Kells Road, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0065551KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Jun-20

Primary Care Centre - 
2 levels over split 
level basement 
consisting of 
Pharmacy, HSE 
services, General 
Practice, floor space 
for future healthcare 
services and 
associated uses, 
rooftop plant room 
and signage, site 
development works 
to include 2 new 
entrances from And 
Daire, pedestrian 
access off the R711, 
ESB switch 
room/substation, 
lighting, refuse 
enclosures, 
landscaping, 
footpaths, 
connections to 
public services and 
an ancillary car park. 

Ard Daire, Ferrybank, 
kilkenny 17/686 12-Jun-20

Owner name:
Tom Glynn
Owner company:

Owner address:
Valley Healthcare 
Fund
Unit D1, Liffey Trust 
Building
117-126 Upper 
Sheriff Street, Dublin 
1, dublin

Builder name:
Bryan Quille 
(Director)
Builder company:
Monami 
Construction Ltd.
Builder address:

  
    Monami 
Construction Ltd. 
Unit 12 Briarhill 
Business Park, -, 
galway  

Designer name:
Paul OBrien
Designer address:
Douglas Business 
Centre
Carrigaline Road
Douglas, Cork, cork, 
T12 PO88

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Paul OBrien
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Douglas Business 
Centre
Carrigaline Road
Douglas, Cork, cork, 
T12 PO88  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000035
204KKCertificate 
Description:Phase 2 
Main Building - 
Primary Care Centre 
building and 
associated site 
worksTotal Units on 
this CC:1Certificate 
Address:Ferrybank,Ki
lkenny, Ard 
DaireCertificate 
Number:CC00000035
202KKCertificate 
Description:Phase 1 
ESB Substation & 
SwitchroomTotal 
Units on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Ferrybank,Ki
lkenny, Ard Daire



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0065499KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 24-Jun-20

Temporary 
Classroom 
Installation & 
Associated Works at 
St. Josephâ€™s 
National School, 
Jenkinstown, Co. 
Kilkenny

Clinstown, 
Jenkinstown, 
kilkenny 19890 10-Jun-20

Owner name:
John Dermody
Owner company:

Owner address:
Crobally Upper
Mullinavat, 
Mullinavat, kilkenny

Builder name:
Deirdre McCabe
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Johnstown via 
Thurles, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Terry Brennan
Designer address:
Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Terry Brennan
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000028
780KKCertificate 
Description:Tempora
ry Classroom 
Installation & 
Associated Works at 
St. Josephâ€™s 
National School, 
Jenkinstown, Co. 
KilkennyTotal Units 
on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Jenkinstown
,Kilkenny, 
ClinstownCertificate 
Number:CC00000028
780KKCertificate 
Description:Tempora
ry Classroom 
Installation & 
Associated Works at 
St. Josephâ€™s 
National School, 
Jenkinstown, Co. 
KilkennyTotal Units 
on this 
CC:1Certificate 

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0065345KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Jun-20

2 dwellings of a 
residential 
development of 8 
dwellings consisting 
of 6 semi-detached 
two storey three 
bedroom dwellings 
and two semi-
detached two storey 
four bedroom 
dwellings, site access 
road and pathways, 
intersite boundary 
treatments and 
associated 
landscaping, 
connection to 
existing mains foul 
and surface water 
services plus all 
associated site work

Weir View Gardens, 
Castlecomer Road, 
kilkenny 19956 06-Jun-20

Owner name:
Derek Shelly
Owner company:
Paddy Raggett 
Homes Limited
Owner address:
Paddy Raggett 
Homes Ltd
Grovine
Waterford Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95X2KH

Builder name:
Derek  Shelly
Builder company:
Paddy Raggett 
Homes Limited
Builder address:

  
    Paddy Raggett 
Homes Ltd
Grovine
Waterford Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95X2KH  

Designer name:
Mark Bannon
Designer address:
Patterson Bannon / 
PBA.
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Mark Bannon
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Patterson Bannon 
/ PBA.
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000030
427KKCertificate 
Description:No. 1 of - 
2 dwellings of a 
residential 
development of 8 
dwellings consisting 
of 6 semi-detached 
two storey three 
bedroom dwellings 
and two semi-
detached two storey 
four bedroom 
dwellings, site access 
road and pathways, 
intersite boundary 
treatments and 
associated 
landscaping, 
connection to 
existing mains foul 
and surface water 
services plus all 
associated site work 
Total Units on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Castlecomer 



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0065487KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Jun-20

Erection of a 
dwelling house with 
treatment system 
and soil polishing 
filter and all 
associated sit works 
at Ballygorteen, 
Paulstown, Co. 
Kilkenny

Ballygorteen, 
Paulstown, kilkenny 18/567 09-Jun-20

Owner name:
Gary & Lisa Power
Owner company:

Owner address:
5 New Road
 Leighlinbridge , 
Leighlinbridge, 
carlow

Builder name:
Gary & Lisa Power
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    5 New Road
 Leighlinbridge , 
Leighlinbridge, 
carlow  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

7 Day Notice SN0005348KK
Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Jun-20

Change of use of 
former ground floor 
workshop to 
restaurant kitchen, 
former 1st floor 
showroom to dining 
room and all other 
associated site works

1 The Parade, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 XKR7 19448 11-Jun-20

Owner name:
Riccardo Cavaliere
Owner company:

Owner address:
1 The Parade
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Robert  Murphy
Builder company:
RFM Construction 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Radestown
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Kennedy
Designer address:
41 
Dean Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Mark Kennedy
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    41 
Dean Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0065127KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 22-Jun-20

Dormer bungalow 
with road entrance, 
wastewater 
treatment system 
and percolation area 
along with all 
associated site works 
at Kilcraggan, 
Mooncoin, Co. 
Kilkenny

Unnamed Road, 
Mooncoin, kilkenny 1939 02-Jun-20

Owner name:
Marian Power
Owner company:
XXXX 
Owner address:
Woodview 
Kildalton 
Piltown, Piltown, 
kilkenny, E32 TF79

Builder name:
Marian Power
Builder company:
XXXX 
Builder address:

  
    Woodview 
Kildalton 
Piltown, Piltown, 
kilkenny, E32 TF79  

Designer name:
Enda Kirwan
Designer address:
EKCE
Fruithill, Dungarvan, 
waterford

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0065128KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 22-Jun-20

to construct a two 
storey dwelling, 
detached domestic 
garage, entrance to 
public road, private 
bore well, 
wastewater 
treatment system 
and percolation area 
together with all 
associated site works 
 
 
Development 
Address: 
Muckalee, Co. 
Kilkenny,  ,    Unnamed Road, 

Muckalee, kilkenny 19575 04-Jun-20

Owner name:
Martina Walsh
Owner company:

Owner address:
Muckalee, , , 
kilkenny, 

Builder name:
Brian Healy
Builder company:
Brian Healy 
Carpentry Ltd trading 
as Healy 
Construction 
Builder address:

  
    Barrettstown 
Knocktopher , 
Knocktopher , 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0065129KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 22-Jun-20

for the construction 
of a fully serviced 
dwelling, domestic 
garage, associated 
works

R704, Rosbercon, 
kilkenny 19251 04-Jun-20

Owner name:
THOMAS  O Sullivan 
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ballybeg 
Rosbercon , New 
Ross, wexford, Y34 
NH59

Builder name:
THOMAS  O Sullivan 
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Ballybeg 
Rosbercon , New 
Ross, wexford, Y34 
NH59  

Designer name:
THOMAS  O Sullivan 
Designer address:
Ballybeg 
Rosbercon , New 
Ross, wexford, Y34 
NH59

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0065130KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 19-Jun-20

temporary 
demountable 
building

SCOIL MHUIRE 
NATIONAL SCHOOL 
POLLRONE  X91 
YC58, Mooncoin, 
kilkenny 19/219 02-Jun-20

Owner name:
Deirdre McInerney
Owner company:

Owner address:
Scoil Mhuire 
Mooncoin, Co 
Kilkenny, antrim

Builder name:
Seamus Torris
Builder company:
Instaspace Ltd.,
Builder address:

  
    Unit 5
Duleek Business 
Park, Duleek, meath, 
MT  

Designer name:
Peter Bluett
Designer address:
No 2, John Street
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Peter Bluett
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    No 2, John Street
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000028
718KKCertificate 
Description:detache
d single storey 
temporary 
demountable 
building Total Units 
on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Mooncoin,Ki
lkenny, SCOIL 
MHUIRE NATIONAL 
SCHOOL POLLRONE  
X91 YC58

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0065542KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 18-Jun-20

Changeof use of 3 
no. basment level 
administration 
offices to 3 no. 
ancillary guest 
bedrooms with 
ensuite 
accommodation to 
include decoaration 
and all ancillary and 
associated services 
at Butler House 
(Protected Structure - 
B148)

Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 YY43 19/565 04-Jun-20

Owner name:
Anthony  Drohan
Owner company:
Kilkenny Civic Trust
Owner address:
Butler House 
15/16 Patrick St
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 YY43

Builder name:
Patrick Tallis
Builder company:
Tallis & Co. Ltd., 
Builder address:

  
    Bridge Street, 
Freshford,, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Barry Lynch
Designer address:
EDPM Ltd, Architects 
& Engineers, 7 
Ormonde Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 YC5C

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Barry Lynch
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    EDPM Ltd, 
Architects & 
Engineers, 7 
Ormonde Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 YC5C  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000033
729KKCertificate 
Description:Change 
of use of 3 no. 
basement level 
administration 
offices to 3 no. 
ancillary guest 
bedrooms with 
ensuite 
accommodation to 
include decoration 
and all ancillary and 
associated services 
at Butler House 
(Protected Structure - 
B148)Total Units on 
this CC:1Certificate 
Address:Kilkenny,Kilk
enny, Patrick 
StreetCertificate 
Number:CC00000033
729KKCertificate 
Description:Change 
of use of 3 no. 
basement level 
administration 



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064879KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 16-Jun-20

Light industrial 
building extension to 
existing cold storage 
warehouse. 

Chrisendom, 
Ferrybank, kilkenny, 
X91 N283 19360 27-May-20

Owner name:
Alan Connolly
Owner company:
Trans Stock 
Warehousing & Cold 
Storage Ltd
Owner address:
Trans Stock 
Christendom
Ferrybank, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91 N283

Builder name:
Brendan McCarthy
Builder company:
McCarthy Civil 
Contractors 
Builder address:

  
    Unit 55Hebron 
Industrial Estate 
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95XA09  

Designer name:
Alan Guildea
Designer address:
7 Ormonde Road
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 YC5C

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Alan Guildea
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    7 Ormonde Road
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 YC5C  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000029
512KKCertificate 
Description:Light 
industrial single 
storey extension to 
existing cold store, 
Building 23 
TransStock 
Ferrybank 
KilkennyTotal Units 
on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Ferrybank,Ki
lkenny, 
ChrisendomCertificat
e 
Number:CC00000029
512KKCertificate 
Description:Light 
industrial single 
storey extension to 
existing cold store, 
Building 23 
TransStock 
Ferrybank 
KilkennyTotal Units 
on this 

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064880KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 15-Jun-20

A new two storey 
38m2 extension to 
the rear and a new 
4.5m2 single storey 
extension to the 
front of dwelling plus 
all associated site 
works AT 45 
SPRINGFIELDS, 
WATERFORD ROAD, 
KILKENNY

45 Springfields, 
Waterford Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 C78X 19/319 28-May-20

Owner name:
Teresa Brennan
Owner company:

Owner address:
45 Springfields
Waterford Road
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Larry Cleere
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Ballyreddin
Bennettsbridge, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Patterson Bannon 
PBA
Designer address:
Patterson Bannon
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064931KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 15-Jun-20

Permission for 
retention of 
conservatory / site 
layout as 
constructed, for  
planning permission 
to demolish said 
conservatory and 
construct new  
extensions consisting 
of extended living 
area, art room, 
uƟlity,  
conversion of 
existing bedroom to 
wardrobe with new 
bedroom at first  
floor level, including 
all necessary site 
works. Piltown, Garryduff, 

kilkenny, E32 X433 P19/780 01-Jun-20

Owner name:
Philip & Margaret 
Cuddihy
Owner company:
0000
Owner address:
Garryduff
Piltown
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, E32 X433

Builder name:
Philip & Margaret 
Cuddihy
Builder company:
0000
Builder address:

  
    Garryduff
Piltown
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, E32 X433  

Designer name:
Philip & Margaret 
Cuddihy
Designer address:
Garryduff
Piltown
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, E32 X433

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064881KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Jun-20

single storey 
extension to rear of 
existing dwelling at 1 
Rushbrook, 
Drakelands, Kilcrene, 
Kilkenny

1 Rushbrook, 
Drakelands, kilkenny, 
R95 K8N3 27-May-20

Owner name:
Derek Cleere
Owner company:
Kiltorcan Contractors
Owner address:
1 Rushbrook, 
Drakelands, Kilcreen, 
kilkenny, 

Builder name:
Derek Cleere
Builder company:
Kiltorcan Contractors
Builder address:

  
    1 Rushbrook, 
Drakelands, Kilcreen, 
kilkenny,   

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064890KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Jun-20

Erection of a 
domestic 
garage/store at 
Ballynamona, 
Knocktopher, Co. 
Kilkenny

Unnamed Road, 
Ballynamona, Co. 
Kilkenny, 
Knocktopher, 
kilkenny 19/237 29-May-20

Owner name:
James Staunton
Owner company:

Owner address:
Jerpoint Church
Thomastown, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
James Staunton
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Jerpoint Church
Thomastown, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064932KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Jun-20

Erection of a 
dwelling house at 
Dunbell, Clara, Co. 
Kilkenny

Unnamed Road, 
Kilbaylet Upper, 
kilkenny 19/595 29-May-20

Owner name:
Liam Ryan
Owner company:

Owner address:
48 New Orchard
Old Golf Links Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95K51F

Builder name:
Liam Ryan
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    48 New Orchard
Old Golf Links Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95K51F  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064842KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 11-Jun-20

Erection of a 
dwelling house at 
Ballynamona, 
Knocktopher, Co 
Kilkenny

Unnamed Road, 
Ballynamona, 
kilkenny 19/237 28-May-20

Owner name:
James Staunton
Owner company:

Owner address:
Jerpoint Church
Thomastown, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
James Staunton
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Jerpoint Church
Thomastown, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064691KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 08-Jun-20

Construction of a 
new dwelling and 
associated site works 
at Upper Conahy, 
Ballyragget. 
Construct a two 
storey dwelling, 
entrance to public 
road, private bore 
well, wastewater 
treatment system 
and percolation area 
together with all 
other associated site 
works

Conahy Upper, 
Ballyragget, , 
kilkenny 19316 22-May-20

Owner name:
Gemma Paterson
Owner company:

Owner address:
Capponellan
Durrow, Durrow, 
laois, R32 VK61

Builder name:
Declan Buggy
Builder company:
Declan buggy
Builder address:

  
    Kilmacar conahy 
Co.Kilkenny
Kilmacar conahy 
Co.Kilkenny , 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
KILKENNY  

Designer name:
Terry Brennan
Designer address:
Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064843KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 08-Jun-20

to demolish the 
existing side and rear 
extension and to 
construct a new side 
and rear extension 
to the existing 
dwelling with all 
associated site works
Development 

 Address:90 
Larchfield, 
Deansground, 
Kilkenny, 

90 Larchfield, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 PT6R 19646 25-May-20

Owner name:
Mark Hoban
Owner company:

Owner address:
90 Larchfield, 
Deansground, , 
kilkenny, 

Builder name:
Mark Hoban
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    90 Larchfield, 
Deansground, , 
kilkenny,   

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064688KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Jun-20

construct a single 
storey extension to 
the side and rear of 
existing dwelling, 
elevational and 
internal 
modifications, new 
effluent treatment 
plant and 
percolation area and 
all associated site 
development works

Moyhora, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95 H2WV 19847 22-May-20

Owner name:
Christopher  Dowling 
Owner company:

Owner address:
Moyhora
Castlecomer , 
Castlecomer , 
kilkenny, R95h2wv

Builder name:
Christopher  Dowling 
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Moyhora
Castlecomer , 
Castlecomer , 
kilkenny, R95h2wv  

Designer name:
Terry Brennan
Designer address:
Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064690KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Jun-20

Construction of 
single storey 
dwelling of 
182.5m.sq and 
accociated site 
works including 
wastewater 
treatment system at 
Rathmacan, 
Kilmanagh, Co. 
Kilkenny 

Rathmacan, 
Kilmanagh, kilkenny 19906 22-May-20

Owner name:
Alex Watchorn 
Catherine Maher
Owner company:

Owner address:
Rathmacan
Kilmanagh, County 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Alex Watchorn 
Catherine Maher
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Rathmacan
Kilmanagh, County 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Terry Brennan
Designer address:
Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064279KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 04-Jun-20

Alteration,refurbishi
ng,upgrading & 
extension works  
at Church Street, 
Freshford kilkenny, R95 HF29 19529 07-May-20

Owner name:
Donal Carroll
Owner company:
Bridgeview 
Pharmacy Ltd.
Owner address:
Carroll's Pharmacy
Church Street, 
Freshford, kilkenny, 
R95HF29

Builder name:
Patrick Tallis
Builder company:
Tallis & Co. Ltd., 
Builder address:

  
    Bridge Street, 
Freshford,, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
John Santry
Designer address:
Belvedere, 
Newtown, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91A992

Assigned Certifier 
name:
John Santry
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Belvedere, 
Newtown, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91A992  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064687KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 03-Jun-20

(a) Erection of New 
Dwelling House (b) 
Erection of Garage 
(c) Entrance from 
Public Road (d) 
Associated works at 
Sidegate, 
Moneenroe, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny

Sidegate, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny 196 20-May-20

Owner name:
Anthony Nolan
Owner company:
Anthony Nolan
Owner address:
306 Massford
Moneenroe, 
Castlecomer , 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Anthony Nolan
Builder company:
Anthony Nolan
Builder address:

  
    306 Massford
Moneenroe, 
Castlecomer , 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Frank Hughes
Designer address:
Ennisnag Lane
Ennisnag, Co 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064560KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Jun-20

Constriction of new 
dwelling and 
domestic garage

Coolbawn, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny 19707 14-May-20

Owner name:
Alex and Marie 
Cunningham
Owner company:

Owner address:
Van Dieman's Lane
Donaguile, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95C2x0

Builder name:
Larry Comerford
Builder company:
Larry Comerford 
construction 
Builder address:

  
    Damerstown
Castlecomer, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
William Moran
Designer address:
No 11 
The Square, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95PD82

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064686KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Jun-20

Erection of a fully 
serviced dwelling 
house and domestic 
garage

Unnamed Road, 
Carranroe Upper, 
kilkenny 19/363 16-May-20

Owner name:
Patrick Lyng
Owner company:
N/A
Owner address:
upper
carrenroe, the 
rower, kilkenny, 
R95A9D8

Builder name:
Patrick Lyng
Builder company:
N/A
Builder address:

  
    upper
carrenroe, the 
rower, kilkenny, 
R95A9D8  

Designer name:
Des Redmond
Designer address:
Misterin
Adamstown, 
Enniscorthy, wexford

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064689KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Jun-20

2 storey dwelling 
with carport and 
domestic garage 
along with all 
associated site works 
at Rockshire Road, 
Mountsion, 
Ferrybank, Co. 
Kilkenny

Rockshire Road, 
Waterford, kilkenny 19441 14-May-20

Owner name:
Colin Kavanagh
Owner company:

Owner address:
Rockshire Road
Mount Sion, 
Ferrybank, kilkenny

Builder name:
Tom Hennessy
Builder company:
Tom Hennessy & 
Sons Construction 
Ltd.
Builder address:

  
    Parkareid
Ferrybank, 
Waterford, 
waterford  

Designer name:
Bryan McCarthy 
Designer address:
9A Durands Court,
Parnell Street,, 
Waterford,, 
waterford, 0000

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064564KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 01-Jun-20

Dwelling House with 
domestic garage and 
associated site works

Unnamed Road, 
Coon, kilkenny 19/425 14-May-20

Owner name:
John paul Comerford
Owner company:
Na
Owner address:
1 brookfield
Ballyragget
Co. Killenny, Killenny, 
kilkenny, R95n8r6

Builder name:
John paul Comerford
Builder company:
Na
Builder address:

  
    1 brookfield
Ballyragget
Co. Killenny, Killenny, 
kilkenny, R95n8r6  

Designer name:
William Moran
Designer address:
No 11 
The Square, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95PD82

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:


